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Purchase of Replacement Uninterruptable Power Supply Units as requested by the Information
Technology Department (Citywide)

Uninterruptable Power Supply (UPS) devices are located in building equipment rooms across the
City and are used to retain power for telephone and computing services in the event of temporary
loss of power.  This purchase will replace the City’s aging and poor performing fleet of UPS devices.

The Information Technology Department and Purchasing recommend authorizing the purchase using
the State of Arizona contract with World Wide Technology, at $30,044.19.
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